REPORT 1995 OCTOBER 23

CITY OF BURNABY

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL (GRANTS)

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS:

REPORT OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL

A meeting of the Executive Committee of Council was held on 1995 October 16 to consider the following grant applications and submit the following majority recommendations for Council's approval:

a) #50/95 Lana Kask on behalf of Burnaby Hospital

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT the grant application from Lana Kask requesting funding towards Burnaby Hospital equipment be denied.

REPORT

An application was received from the Lana Kask requesting a grant to assist with the purchase of a new angiographic unit at the Burnaby Hospital, a C.T. scanner and ultra sound equipment.

Request:

Unspecified

Council Previously Approved:

Nil

The Executive Committee of Council recommends that the grant request from Lana Kask be denied as it does not fall within Council's guidelines for awarding grants.

COPY -CITY MANAGER
-DIRECTOR FINANCE

Report - 1995 October 23 Executive Committee of Council Page 2

b) #51/95 Burnaby Canoe and Kayak Club

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT a grant in the amount of \$400 be awarded to the Burnaby Canoe and Kayak Club for costs associated with travel expenses for four (4) members to attend the National Championships in Welland, Ontario.

REPORT

An application was received requesting a grant for costs incurred while attending the Canoe and Kayak National Championships in Welland, Ontario in 1995 August.

Each of the athletes qualified to attend the National Championships by virtue of their performances at the B.C. Canoe and Kayak Championships held in Kamloops in 1995 July.

Request: 1994 - \$ 700 1993 - \$ 700 1992 - \$ 1400

Council Previously Approved: 1994 - \$ 700

1993 - \$ 700 1992 - \$1400

According to the guidelines of the Executive Committee, the participants must be both residents of Burnaby and under 21 years of age. The Executive Committee recommends that four members be recognized under the guidelines and that \$400 be granted to the Burnaby Canoe and Kayak Club towards travel expenses on behalf of four members who attended the National Championships in Welland, Ontario.

Report - 1995 October 23 Executive Committee of Council Page 3

c) #52/95 Alternative Transportation Centre - Vancouver

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT the grant application on behalf of the Alternative Transportation Centre be denied.

REPORT

An application was received on behalf of the Alternative Transportation Centre project requesting funding towards expenses in establishing a centre for alternative commuter services for both the public and private sector. The centre will be offering consulting services to new and existing organizations looking to reduce their transportation infrastructure and operating costs by providing bike and transit facilities. Services will be provided from cycling classes, route planning, to outfitting bicycles for commuting.

Request:

\$20,000

Council Previously Approved:

Nil

The Executive Committee recommends that this grant application be denied as it does not fall within Council's guidelines for awarding grants.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor L. Rankin, CHAIR

Councillor D. Corrigan, Member

Councillor C. Redman Member

				·	
	•				